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APRIL 25, 2016
Ewing Staff Excelling in Wellness Challenge!
It did not take long for the passionate and enthusiastic staff members of The Ewing Public Schools to make their mark in the district’s new wellness initiative.
Ewing staff excelled in the initial ShapeUp challenge, “Walk the Wonders”!  Amazingly, in their debut challenge, Ewing staff members placed in all three prize categories. 

“We are so happy to award your district $750 for taking 2nd place on the district level.  This means Ewing had the 2nd highest percentage of participation in the challenge,” shared Tess Valdez, Wellness Director of the sponsoring organization, The Lance Group Employee Benefit Specialists.
In addition, EHS faculty member David Csillan won 3rd place on the individual level, with a total of 1,937,998 steps logged. He will be awarded a $100 Dick’s Sporting Goods gift card for his accomplishment. Also, the cleverly named “Steppin With Leo” squad from Lore School was the winning team of the challenge! 

Congratulations to the following individuals who worked hard to secure the prize of a $1,000 donation to a charity of their choice:  Team Captain: Stacey Hughes, Tracy Radler, Sue Soden, Josh Dorris, Jackie Duncan, Jill Piotrowski, Jennifer Hoh, Nicole Rasik, Patrick Callahan, Karen Schreier and Edward Chmiel.
“We are very proud of our staff members for being role models to our students in leading healthy, happy, well-balanced lifestyles,” Superintendent Mike Nitti stated. “Another great job by our faculty, who we know goes above and beyond for their schools and students.”

Ms. Valdez concluded by reminding all stakeholders of ShapeUp’s next core challenge: Ready, Set, Go!  “The success Ewing has demonstrated in their first ever challenge is nothing short of inspiring,” Ms. Valdez remarked. “We are confident they will experience much of the same success and continue to reap the rewards in the upcoming challenge.”
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